
Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Science 
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NMFC/COM-Ji~AUG 2025 08 August, 2025 

NOTICE 
DEPARTMENT OF LIFELONG LEARNING AND EXTENSION 

(DLLE) 

. 
This is to inform you that as part of the DLLE undertakings at the University level, our college DLLE Unit is going to observe India's Independence Day in the college on Friday, 15th August, 2025. 

The programme will begin by 08.00 a.m. on the first floor area of the campus. Flag hoisting, cultural performances and other presentations will be a part of the celebrations. 

DLLE members who are presenting the skit and group song during the function are required to ensure all arrangements are made well in advance. 

Reporting time for the programme for DLLE members is 07 .00 a.m. at the campus. 
Please note that it is compulsory to participate in the Independence Day programme as it is a University mandate for the DLLE Unit. 

Dr. Poonam Kakkad 

(Vice-Principal) 

Dr. S,viddle D'Cunha 

(I/C Principal) 
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